
 

 
 

    ORDINANCE MEETING/NEWSLETTER 
     March 18, 2002 
 

Present:  Chair, Beverly Topp, Vice- Chair Donald Pflaum, Kenny Miller, Clark Smith, 
Connie Anderson from the Town Board.  Greg Gudbjartsson, Calvin Pflaum, Francie 
Madden and Mark Malecha from Planning Commission. 
 

The meeting was called to order by Chair Topp.  First order of business was to set a date 
regarding  the non-commercial ordinance.  April 1, 2002 at 8:00 p.m. was chosen to have 
review of this matter. 
 

Don Storlie and John Storlie addressed the Board regarding mining of black dirt and the 
1,000 foot setback for homes in the new mining ordinance.  After presenting information, 
there was a request to reopen the review of the new mining ordinance even though the 
Board has forwarded the ordinance to the Township Attorney for final review.  The 

Board will vote on this at the April 1, 2002 ordinance meeting. 
 
There was a review of an ordinance for radio and television towers.  This meeting was 
adjourned at 8:55 pm by Supervisor Miller, second by Supervisor Pflaum. 

 
At 9:00 pm Chair Topp called to order a review of the Newsletter for publication.  After 
comments, Supervisor Pflaum moved to accept the Newsletter with Supervisor Anderson 
and Editor Bob Papke to finalize, second by Supervisor Clark, motion carried.  Meeting 

adjourned at 9:20 pm by Supervisor Pflaum, second by Supervisor Anderson.  
 
  


